
GROVER STREET CLOSING 

BEGINNING SEPTEMBER 12th AT 7:00 AM 

PLEASE SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR DETAILS 

Grover Street
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Purpose: Replace water main and pavement on Grover Street from 50th to 60th. 

Schedule: Approximately 2 months. 

Impacts: The pavement in the highlighted area on the picture will be removed, and no vehicle access will be possible. Residents 

within the construction area will need to park their vehicles in one of the green parking areas shown, and walk to their 

residence.  

Mail: Mailboxes along the street will be removed, and temporary mailboxes will be placed near the parking zones for mail 

delivery. Mailboxes will be re-installed once the paving is completed in this phase. 

Trash: Trash will be collected on the normal schedule. Continue putting your trash cans near the end of your drive for collection 

and Hawkins Construction will take care of getting your trash collected and the cans returned. 

Driveways: Driveways approaches will be removed and re-constructed, as well as sidewalks. 

Landscaping: Any damaged sprinkler heads/lines will be repaired or replaced. When paving is complete, disturbed areas will receive 

amended topsoil and sodded. 

Questions: Tony Valla with Hawkins Construction is the superintendent who will be on-site during all construction. He can be reached 

at tvalla@hawkins1.com or 402-658-0820. 




